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November 1, 2019 
 
          
 
Heather Brannan 
 
QA/SQF, Safety & Compliance Manager 
 
Churchill Container, LLC 
 
14601 W. 99th Street 
 
Lenexa, KS 66215 
 
RE: Churchill Container - Lenexa 
 
 Authorization Status:  Full Authorization 
 
 Expiration:   December 31, 2022   

 
 
Dear Heather, 
 
FOR UPGRADE TO FULL AUTHORIZATION: 
 
Based on the outcome of your compliance audit conducted on September 19, 2019 and 
completion of your Corrective Action Plan, the Coca-Cola North American Group hereby 
grants a FULL AUTHORIZATION to Churchill Container, LLC to produce and distribute 
PP cups from the Lenexa, KS facility to Coca-Cola production facilities. This level of 
authorization will remain in effect until the date noted above, but may be modified or 
revoked at any time, based on quality or service issues with Coca-Cola bottler customers.   
 
Another Compliance Audit will be conducted at the conclusion of the current authorization 
period to re-evaluate your status.  Should the results be acceptable, your authorization 
will be extended. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Meg Dooley 
 


